Wentworth Area Skate Park Committee

presents

FAMILY NIGHT ON THE DARLING

ALL money raised will be put towards the
construction of the Wentworth Area Skate

Park

The Committee thanks you for your patronage &
sincerely appreciates all goods donated by local

businesses.

Saturday 3 March 2018
On the lawns between Wentworth

Rowing Club and Willowbend Caravan
Park

6pm x 10pm

WENTWORTH

AREA SKATE PARK INC.

Achieving new heights,,



